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April 7, 2022                                                        

To Ms. Lena TALLROTH - KOCK 
Via e-mail                                                                               

 
OFFICIAL DESIGNATION 

  
Dear Ms. Tallroth – Kock, 
 
I have a pleasure to inform you that EFC Executive Committee designated you as a                            
President of the DT for U-23 European Championships 2022 which will be held in Tallin (EST) 
in date of 27-31.05.2022. 
  
The dates of your stay are as follows:  
 

• Arrival on 25.05.2022  

• Departure on 01.06.2022 
 
The organizer will arrange your travel and stay in Tallin and cover all costs related to in 
compliance with EFC Handbook for European Championships.  
 
Be aware that any extra cost joined with your travel must be consulted in advance with the 
organizer who will contact you upon your confirmation of your mission. Even more, the limit 
for extra costs is limited according to FIE Administrative Rules by 100 Euro.  
 
Please note also that your insurance during travel and stay in Tallin will be covered by the EFC 
therefore such kind of costs will not be reimbursed.  
 
Please confirm final acceptance of this designation to the organizers about your travel and 
accommodation arrangement as soon as possible at following contact details:  
 
Mr. Heino MARKS: heino.marks@vehklemisliit.ee  
 
 

  Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 

------------------------ 
Jacek SŁUPSKI              

Secretary General   
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